A-Group Insurance Company
87 R. Behbudov Str., Baku
AZ1022, Azerbaijan

037/EMB-017

This is to confirm that A-Qroup Insurance Company has been providing the medical

insurance plan to The Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands since 2011 year.

During the mentioned period A-Qroup has proven to be responsible and reliable partner
with a well-experienced staff and efficient management. The way A-Qroup renders services
shows their professionalism and steady enhancement of service level. Insurance Company has
always made great efforts and endeavors to handle all our medical insurance services and

requests.

The Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands recommend A-Qroup Insurance

Company to any firm who wish to do business with them.

Baku, March 01, 2017
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